
The Town of Grantsville has recently implemented the Heads Up Community Alert System for the 

residents of Grantsville.  This App is free to all residents.  Residents need only go to their App store on 

their iphone or android and download the “Heads Up Community” App.  Once downloaded to your 

phone, go to the menu, then settings.  In this setting you can then turn on the alerts you would like to 

receive.  Under the West Virginia menu, scroll to the bottom and you can then click on Calhoun County, 

then turn on Town of Grantsville to receive any and all alerts from the municipality.  Under the 

Kentucky, Ohio and West Virginia menus you can turn off the areas you do not wish to receive alerts 

from.  The Town will utilize this alert system to notify residents of any and all pertinent information like 

boil water advisories, closed roads, activities, etc.  I encourage all residents to download this free app.  

For anyone that has difficulty with the process of downloading the app, feel free to contact the city at 

304-354-7500.  This App may also be placed on you home computer. 

 


